Mail Recorded Document to:
Leanne Miner, Land Use Dept
Town of Fremont
PO Box 120
Fremont, NH 03044

TOWN OF FREMONT
PLANNING BOARD
PO BOX 120
FREMONT, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03044

NOTICE OF DECISION
You are hereby notified that at a Public Hearing, held on Wednesday November 17, 2021 at the Fremont
Town Hall, attending members of the Fremont Planning Board did unanimously vote to approve the
Minor Site Plan application for Pine Bucket LLC to expand the foundation limits of an existing building
comprised of Units 20 to 22 by approximately 2300 square feet and to make minor architectural design
changes as proposed to the same building. The subject property is located at 25 Spaulding Road in
Fremont, NH with a tax parcel designation of Map 3, Lot 037-001.

SIGNED:
Paul Powers, Chairman
Town of Frefrgo_q_t\ NH Planning Board
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Dated: 17 November 2021



